
COVID-19 VEC Message to VEC Members 

 

Please note that our offices still remain closed to visitors 

 

• We have temporarily 
suspended service 
disconnections for non-
payment.  

• Regular billing continues.  

• Please contact us if you 
would like to set up a 
payment arrangement. 

• If you see VEC crews in the 
field please keep physical 
distance of 6 feet. 

 
 

If you need to pay a bill or have a question, please call   

800-832-2667 or email support@vermontelectric.coop 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience  

and thank you for your understanding 

 


